
 
            
Since returning to school this term there has been some issues with the dropping off of our junior pupils 
in the junior yard at 8:50am.  We must all play our part in protecting each other and ensuring our school 
is safe.  
Therefore, the drop off rules below have been put in place alongside our Health and Safety plan in 
order to ensure we create space and avoid pinch points.   I appreciate that some will not be happy with 
the following, but we do need to do our part to ensure we keep as safe as we can. 

1. Pupils are received through the Junior Gate on Cemaes Crescent (YELLOW LINE AREA) by a 

member of staff. Once in the school grounds, NO PUPILS are permitted to go out of the main 

gate. In DRY weather conditions pupils will wait and line in the playground. Y3-4 pupils wait on 

lower playground and Y5-6 pupils on the upper playground. There are designated members of 

staff in each of these areas to supervise. In WET weather conditions pupils will go straight into 

the hall. 

2. Waiting inside of the school gate is prohibited. This has been designated as an access area 

and must be kept clear at ALL times (BLACK LINE AREA) 

3. Parents are welcome to wait in the RED AREA outside of the junior gates but must not obstruct 

the main gate, pavement or road in line with the highway code. 
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